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SACRED HEART CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Bulletin – 30 October 2019 
Term 4 Week 3 

 
 

 

ALL UPCOMING EVENTS ARE ON OUR WEBSITE.  PLEASE CLICK HERE TO VIEW 
 

PRINCIPAL 
1 November 
 
All Saints' Day, also known as the Feast of All Saints, is celebrated every year on 1 November.  The students and 
staff of SHP will be attending Mass with the parish at 9am.  Following the Mass, Yr 3-6 will return to school for 
their Friday assembly.  Parents are invited to Mass and the hall for assembly. 
 
Social Justice Committee Uniform Swap Announcement 
 
On Friday 1 November from 8.00am to 9.30am the Social Justice school leaders will be holding a Uniform Swap 
for Farmers. Australian farmers throughout the country are doing it tough. To help, we will be holding a second 
hand uniform fundraiser with proceeds going to farmer relief. As of today, the Sacred Heart Office will collect 
clean, preferably mended, second hand uniform donations from our generous community. Uniform donations 
will be made available at our Uniform Swap from which parents can select and take home what they need. In 
the spirit of paying it forward, second hand uniforms will not have any price tags but we ask for donations going 
to our drought stricken farmers instead. Farmer donation collection boxes will be available at the Uniform Swap 
in the music room. 
 
A new student information system, Compass, is on the way … 

Our school community will shortly start using a new student information system called Compass.  It is expected 
that Compass will be rolled out to all systemic Catholic schools in our diocese over the next six months.  

What is Compass? 

Compass is a whole school administration system.  It will streamline many school operations such as 
attendance, reporting and communication. 

How will this impact you? 

In the next two weeks you will receive details about a Parent Portal and App which will enable you to access 
information online about your child/ren, anytime, anywhere, from any modern web-enabled device.  

Initially you will be able to – 

·         View information on your child/ren’s attendance 

·         Enter explanations for absences 

·         Receive school communications 

·         Update your contact details 

More functionality will become available over time – we will keep you updated! 
 
 
 

https://www.shpdbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/google-calendar/
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Halloween Treats 
 
Please do not send Halloween treats for your child’s class to school for distribution.  They will not be given out 
but sent back home.  Many thanks for your understanding and assistance with this. 
 
 
Mary Hor 
Principal 

 
FAMILY FUN FAIR NEWS 

 
The Family Fun Fair is only 18 days away!! 
 
There have been a lot of questions about the rides so I’m hoping this email will answer them or at least 
most of them.  
 
Please note that we are required to sell 295 tickets before the Fair so that we don’t have to pay and we get 
to keep a whopping 20% of the proceeds, so please help us raise money for your children’s school and pre-
purchase your tickets here. See the school website for further details Family-Fun-Fair-RIDES-
INFORMATION.  
Alternatively you can type in https://www.trybooking.com/BCTVI into your web browser. 
 
The children will receive an armband which can be collected from the Rides tickets booth on the day. 
 
All children who have pre-purchased their tickets by this Friday, 1 November will go into the draw to win a 
show bag. We’ll be drawing out 5 winners on Monday 4 November at the morning assembly.   
 
Attached is information on each individual ride, with pictures, height restrictions etc. 
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me on shpfundraising19@gmail.com  
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Daniela Foote 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.trybooking.com/BCTVI
https://www.shpdbb.catholic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/Family-Fun-Fair-RIDES-INFORMATION.pdf
https://www.shpdbb.catholic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/Family-Fun-Fair-RIDES-INFORMATION.pdf
https://www.trybooking.com/BCTVI
mailto:shpfundraising19@gmail.com
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SPORTS NEWS 
 
Broken Bay Diocese Primary Schools Summer Sport Trials 
 
If your child is interested in trialling for Tennis or Basketball please collect a player profile from the office.  
 

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL NO LATER THAN FRIDAY 8 NOVEMBER 2019. 
 
It is advised that only year 4 and 5 students can apply (these trials do not apply to the current year 6 
students). 
Tennis trials - Students must have experience playing in regular competition and are able to score and self-
umpire competently. 
Basketball trials - Students must play regular competition and are at a representative level. 
Softball and Cricket trials will be held in Term 2, 2020 - information regarding these will be distributed in 
2020 when dates have been confirmed. 
 
After receiving the player profiles, an invitation to attend will be sent home if your child has been selected. 
The Broken Bay Diocese only allows each school to send a specific number of students for each sport. 
 
Kind Regards  
Lucy Middleton 
 

 

TENNIS 
BOYS/GIRLS  

Tuesday 
19 November 

Pennant Hills Park Brittania St  
Pennant Hills  

Boys12.00-4.00 
Girls 1.00-3.00 

BASKETBALL GIRLS Thursday    
28 November 

Northern Beaches Indoor 
Sports Centre 
Jacksons Rd Warriewood 

1.30 -3.00pm  

BASKETBALL BOYS Thursday   
28 November 

1.00 – 3.00pm 

 

 
 
 

 
School  Parish 
 1 Bobbin Head Road,  Pymble 2073 2 Richard Porter Way, Pymble 2073 
 Principal: Mary Hor Parish Priest:  Fr Boguslaw Loska 
 Tel:  9440 8056 Tel:  9144 2702    
 Email: shp@dbb.catholic.edu.au  
 Website: www.shpdbb.catholic.edu.au 
 APP: IOS: https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/sh-catholic-primary-pymble/id1295536269?ls=1&mt=8    
 Google Play: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.sacred_heart_pymble_apphttps://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.sacred_heart_pymble_app 

http://www.shpdbb.catholic.edu.au/
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/sh-catholic-primary-pymble/id1295536269?ls=1&mt=8%20%C2%A0%C2%A0
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.sacred_heart_pymble_app%20
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.sacred_heart_pymble_app%20
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